OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF. BRITISH CAR ENTHUSIASTS

MARCH, 1988

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
MONDAY, MARCH 14, 1988 - 7:00 P.M.
PANCHO'S RESTAURANT = SUMMER AVE. - CLOVERLEAF

MARCH MEETING

George Callow is doing a great job as Vice
President.and Program Chairman. For our
Monday night meeting the speaker will be
Greg Smith, Vice President of Memphis Motor
Sports Park. Mr. Smith will have a video
presentation and will be glad to answer
all your questions. Come out and learn
about the SVRA vintage racing in May

and all the other scheduled events for

the year.

As well as the door prize given by

Pancho's Restaurant each month, there will

be a gift certificate for a complimentary
dinner at one of Memphis' many. great eateries.
You must be present to win either of the
above, so come join us for the meeting.

BRODY'S PARAGRAPHS by Jon Brody

Last week Memphis was visited by a-major
auto collector and buyer. Joe Alphabet
of Alpha Motor Sports in Huntington -
Beach, California spent a quick two days
in Memphis looking for bargains in
collectable cars. Several club members
were contacted and asked to exhibit their
treasures and at least three cars were -
purchased. Mr. Alphabet works about 14
hours a day and travels all over the United
States and Europe and has a persomal
collection of 50 cars. With a complete
restoration shop and three warehouses, he
buys cars by the truckload. Some are for
immediate resale, others undergo museum
quality restoration. :

At the last Monterey car show and auctiom,
Mr. Alphabet sold a 275/365:Ferrari Daytona
prototype for $450,000,00. He is now trying
to buy a D-type Jaguar for $250,000.00. He
wished he could have stayed longer in Memphis
and is interested in other cars which may be
available., He usually likes detailed photos
and can be reached at (714) 842-8589. Mr.
Alphabet expressed an interest in returning
to Memphis for our Fest in October. We hope
to see him then. (Mr. A. owns an older model
Cadillac which once belonged to Richard Nixon.
This is a favorite of his, and of almost
everyone's wherever he goes.)

Our raffle car is on the roll and tickets are
available and can be obtained at the meeting
Monday night. The price is still only $1.00
each. If you haven't seen our 1979 XJ-12 yet
you should. It is absolutely beautiful. You
won't have any trouble at all selling tickets.
Jimmy Jones did a 80T8€0us job on the interior,
and Fact-O-Bake is responsible for the new -
~ paint job. Many many thanks to them.

SHOPPING CENTER

CONTINUED

The month of March will host several events.

"On March 27th, George and Hatti Petech will

have us all for a club cook-out and tech
session. We'll be treated by George's

_wonderful bar-b-que and all the trimmings.

This is a club sponsored event — but you
may contribute a dessert if you like. Soft
drinks and beer will be provided. The Petech's

" new home is located at 8970 Hillman Way.

There is a map elsewhere in the newsletter.

" The time is 1:00 p.m.

Come to the Monday night meeting for details
of the Raleigh Springs Mall Car Show or call
Thom Anderson at 274-2952. We have -
participated in this show for years. Cars

are brought to the Mall after closing on

the Friday before the show and left on display
until the Mall closes Sunday night. All

" details will be available by Monday, March

14th.

Now, back to the newsletter editor who will
give you the wants and gots and remind you of
the upcoming events. See you Monday — Jon.

WANTS & GOTS

For Sale — 19743 MGB
1960 Austin Healey 3000

Contact Thom Anderson at 2?&72952.

UPCOMING EVENTS

May 7, 1988-1st Annual All Car Club Pic-nic.
. Edmond Orgill Park. Othér smaller
clubs are really showing an interest
* in this event. Bring your own lunch
and come early to get a spot. There
will be some nationally shown cars (not

necessarily British) at this event. Get
together with your club and attend.
March 27, 1988 — 1:00 p.m. — Bar—-B—Que and -
; cars at George and Hatti Petech's. Bring

your car and your appetite.

April 23, 1988 - Southaven Lar Show. All the
details in detail will appear in the
April newsletter. Mark your calendar.
This is a fun event for the whole
family. : :

March 14, 1988 - General membership meeting
at 7:00 p.m. at Pancho's Restaurant
located in the Cloverleaf Shopping Center
on Summer avenue. Door prizes.

Speaker — Greg Smith, Vice President of
Memphis Motor Sports Park.
Come join us.



BLOUNT BRITISH CARS

RT. B, BOX 179

BLOUNT COUNTY, TENNESSEE
37801

€15-984-2790

oM ANDERZON /
Lamar. MCGUIRTET

IZnclosed is & flier of our First Annual Eritish Car Gathering in Maryville,
Tennessee. Maryville it located about eighteen miles south of Enexville,
Ternessee, home cf the University of Temnessee.

The Gzthering will be helid en the campus ¢ Maryville Cellege in tonjunction
with the Dogwood Arts Festival. Cther activities planned for this day at
Maryville Collepe 2long with our British Car Gathering include the following:

Maryville Ccllege Easeball Game

Jr. Service league Follies

Taste and Tell

Quilt Exhibit

Sheep to Shawl

Craft Show and Sale

Histeric Walking Tour of Maryville College Grounds
Volleyball Tournament -

Cricket Match znd Croguet Match

= Xs0; maps of Dogwood Trail drives shoulsd be available for those who would
- 1ike to tour the Dogwood Trails of Elount Counmty.

Flease make zvailable this irformation to your club members or post it en 1
bulletin boards. FPlease call if you have zny questions.

Thank you for four ccoperation and help,
MO Bt :
WA=
Jim Watson, President
" Blount British Cars
(415) 9BL-2790

= BRITISH CAR

- GATHERING

1588

IN CONJUNCTION WITH MARYVILLE COLLEGE
DOGWOOD DAY AND DOGWOOD ARTS FESTIVAL

GATHERING AT THE MARYVILLE COLLEGE CAMPUS
MARYVILLE, TENNESSEE SATURDAY, APRIL 23, 1988
S:00AM - 4:00PM
REGISTRATION FROM S:00AM - 11:00AM

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:
JIM WATSON
" RT.8, BOX 179-
* MARYVILLE, TENNESSEE 57801

toom 1-615.084.9700




-~ TR-6 FRAMES

ANY TRTIUMPH OWNERS

INTERESTED?

" ANYONE-WHO HAS EVER- RESTORED A CAR KNOWS THAT THE FRAME IS THE MOST IMPORTANT
PART OF THE CAR. THE TRIUMPH TR-6 IS ALREADY CONSIDERED TO BE ONE OF THE GREAT
ENGLISH CLASSICS, BUT GOOD ONES ARE BECCMING VERY RARE BECAUSE OF ROTTING FRAMES.
EVEN FRAMES WHICH LOOK GOOD MAY BE UNSOUND BECAUSE THEY RUST FROM THE INSIDE.

MANY PECPLE WE KNOW HAVE SPENT THOUSANDS OF DOLLARS ON THEIR CARS ONLY TO

FIND QUT LATER THAT THEIR FRAME IS NOT AS SOUND AS THEY THOUGHT. FOR THESE PEOPLE
AND FOR ANYONE CONSIDERING A FRAME OFF RESTORATION WE NOW HAVE FOR SALE NEW TR-6
FRAMES. - THEY ARE BETTER IN-MANY WAYS, BUT NOT EXACTLY AS ORIGINAL.

-MAIN RAILS FABRICATED FROM 3 INCH SQUARE TUBING

-ALL BRACKETS INSTALLED =

-ALL HOLES DRIDDED AND TAPPED AS REQUIRED

-EXCELLENT QUALITY AND GOOD PRICE

-IN STOCK NOW
WHAT BETTER WAY TO START YOUR RESTORATION. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED, PLEASE CONTACT

KEN KERNICK
4314 MARSHALL RD. R.R. 3
NIAGARA FALLS, ONTARIO
: CANADA
et L2E 656

; of telephone (416) 295-6674

REMEMBER! !'!

It's George and Hatti's for great

Memphis Bar-B-Que on Sunday,
March 27th at 1:00 ﬁ.m. 5

Bar-B—Que, beer and soft drinks
will be provided by the club.

You may bring a dessert if you

want to. There will also be a

tech” session.

Get out your shorts and sun tan

lotion.  If the weather isn't

hot, the bar-b-que willbe.
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